
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting 

August 10th.2013 at 10:30 

Present:   Ron Lloyd, Ray Gutteridge, B Clayton, K Clayton, T Middleton,  

T Kitchen, J kitchen,  P Lester, L Onions, B Cox, P Jones, F Vale,     P Box 

Actions from last meeting:  

• Results of Growing Crops Competition are posted on the notice board. 

• No decision arrived at re. defibrillator 

• Following the vaulting of the gate by a “scrap dealer” the association will fund an 

extension to the top rail of the gate by the shop. Mick Poynton to complete 

work. 

• Work has started to clear the weeds on the overgrown plot mentioned last 

month. 

Matters discussed at this meeting: 

• The gate is being left open and the site left unsecured. Often this is a result of 

people requesting the gate been left open for their departure. The gate must 

only left open for others if they are visibly ready to leave the car park. 

• When rent is paid, plotholders with overgrown plots will be told to clear their 

weeds. If this is not done, a letter will be sent giving them 28 days to comply. 

• A new tap is needed in the gents toilet. 

• Following a discussion, it was decided a single page information sheet will be 

produced concerning pointing out what is expected from plotholders with regard 

to maintenance of their plots. This will be available for the extraordinary 

meeting on Sat. 17th. August at 10.30am 

• Scrap metal will be taken for sale on Monday by Ron Lloyd and Bill Clayton. 

 

Meeting closed 11.15 

Next Main Meeting 7th. Sept 10.30 


